
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
January 31, 2005 
 
 
TO:  ALL NONRESTRICTED GAMING LICENSEES AND INTERESTED  
        PERSONS 
 
RE:  NEW SURVEILLANCE STANDARDS ADDRESSING “DIGITAL VIDEO  
        RECORDINGS” AND “SURVEILLANCE SYSTEM STANDARDS.” 
 
 There will be a third informal meeting to discuss two new Surveillance 
Standards that the State Gaming Control Board is considering adopting pursuant  
to NGC Regulation 5.160.  The meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 1, 2005 at 
10:00 a.m. at the Grant Sawyer Office Building, Second Floor, Suite 2450, 555 East 
Washington Ave., Las Vegas, Nevada.  This meeting will be attended by Board 
Member Bobby L. Siller and staff, and will address “Digital Video Recordings” used in 
surveillance systems (new Standard 11), as well as a new requirement that a failure 
of any part or component of a surveillance system may not result in cessation of more 
than 50% of the surveillance coverage of the gaming area (new Standard 12). 
 

Copies of proposed Surveillance Standards 11 and 12 (drafts dated 01/26/05) 
are available on the Board’s website at http://gaming.nv.gov. 
 

If you have any questions concerning these matters, please contact Agent  
Mark Vetter, Enforcement Division, Las Vegas, Nevada, at (702) 486-2183. 
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